
Brightwalton Parish Council Clerk – Sarah Youldon 
Email: brightwaltonpc@btinternet.com 07811 322994 

Notice is hereby given that the  

Annual Parish Meeting will be held Brightwalton Village Hall on 
Tuesday 16th May 2022 at 7.30pm.  

The meeting will be chaired by Councillor Shaun Orpen, Brightwalton 
Parish Council  

 
 

About the Annual Parish Meeting 

The meeting acts as an annual democratic point of communication enabling the Parish Council to 
explain what it has been doing over the last year and providing an opportunity for the electors to have 
their say on anything they consider is important to the people of the Parish. 

The Annual Parish Meeting is a meeting of all the local government electors for the Parish, which the 
public are entitled to attend and participate in. 

 
The following business will be transacted: 
 

1. To receive the Chairman’s Annual Report including the ASPIRE project update 
 

2. To hear questions, comments, ideas from parishioners 
 

 
 

Signed: S Youldon, Parish Council Clerk – 8th May 2022 
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